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Parish Office Address: 134 Somerset Road, 
                        Kedron  Qld  4031 
Ph:  (07) 3357 6640 
Email:  kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 
Website:  www.kedroncatholicparish.org.au 
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Monday to Thursday  8.30am - 3.00pm 
Friday   8.30am - 12.00pm 
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Fr Mario Debattista ofm 
  Parish Priest 
Email:  DebattistaM@bne.catholic.net.au 
Ph:  0429 600 711 
 
Mrs Sandra Di Francesco 
  Parish Manager 
Email:  kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 
 
Mrs Maria Hopes 
  Sacramental Coordinator 
sacramental.kedron@bne.catholic.net.au 
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St Anthony’s School 
  Mr Martin Wilkie - Principal 
Ph: 3357 6185 
Email:  pkedron@bne.catholic.edu.au 
www.stanthonyskedron.qld.edu.au 
 
WEEKEND MASS TIMES 
Saturday (Vigil) 5.00pm 
Sunday   7.30am, 9.30am & 5.30pm 
 
WEEKDAY MASS TIMES 
Monday  8.00am 
Tuesday  8.00am 
Wednesday 9.00am 
Thursday  8.00am 
Friday   8.00am 
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
Monday: For one hour after the 8am Mass 
Thursday:  For 24 hrs after the 8am Mass until 
the start of Friday 8am Mass 
 
RECONCILIATION 
Saturday   4.00 - 4.30 pm  OR 
please call Fr Mario to arrange a time to meet 
individually. 
 
SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVE 
Mrs Sandra Di Francesco 
Ph:  0448 356 599 
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 NEXT WEEK’S READINGS: 
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At Rome, during the 16th Century, the most famous confessor in town was 
St Philip Neri. Popes and paupers sought his counsel and spiritual direction.  

One day a famous Duchess came to him and confessed the sin of gossip. 
Philip Neri told her to go home and get a feather pillow and return to the 
steps of the Church. Some time later he met her there and produced a 
small knife. He told the noblewoman to rip open the pillow. As she did, the 
swirling wind in the square picked up the loose feathers and they danced 
around the square and down the lanes.  

St Philip and the Duchess watched in silence as the feathers went every-
where. He then turned to her and said, "Now, go and collect all the feath-
ers." To which she protested, "They have gone everywhere, I couldn't possi-
bly find and regather them." "So too with your tongue, Madam," St Philip 
scolded her, "You have no idea where you gossip goes and you can never 
unsay it."  

In today's Gospel Jesus teaches us that our words reflect the state of our 
hearts. Psychologists tell us that there are three main reasons why people 
habitually gossip, or 'share the news' as Australian men prefer to call it: 
power, envy and boredom.  

To know something about someone else can put us in a more powerful po-
sition with friends or colleagues. By being able to share what we have 'just 
heard', we are seen to be current and interesting. But this type of power is 
destructive because our friends normally assume that when they are absent 
they are maltreated in the same way. Gossipers have more alliances than 
friendships.  

The most malicious gossip often comes out of envy. Envious gossip often 
sees people make things up about others and pass it off as though it were 
true. The worst of tabloid newspapers, television and radio trades on this 
destructive vice. There is no place for the 'rumour file' in the Christian life. 
Sometimes, when a company or person have to deny the false accusations 
made about them, we get what we want – their reputations are tarnished 
and even their business can be in danger. No wonder medieval theologians 
called envy a 'deadly sin'.  

Boredom, however, is a modern cause for gossip. Our relationships and the 
way in which we hold each other's trust and good name to be paramount, 
are undermined by images from the media about how exciting life should be 
for everyone. Scene after scene in novels, television programs and films 
where confidences are betrayed and lives are raked over for comment and 
intrigue fill in the boredom in our lives with a distorted portrayal of human 
behaviour. The more we take it in, the more we mirror it in our own conduct.  

Jesus does not tell us today that there is no place for criticism, challenge, 
confrontation and correction in the Christian life. Just that we have the re-
sponsibility to very careful about what we say about others and how we criti-
cise and condemn them. Jesus reminds us that most of our condemnation 
of others, is what we now call, "projection", where we ignore similar failings 
in ourselves, but roundly condemn them in others.  

May this Eucharist, then, help all of us let go of the need to be powerful, the 
deadly sin of envy and more creative with what we do when we are bored. 
May it help us make better choices about how we speak, to whom we speak 
and what we say.  

St Philip Neri knew it all too well: most times we cannot know the conse-
quences of what we say and we can never unsay it.









© Richard Leonard SJ 



PARISH EVENTS THIS WEEK 
 

Monday 28 February  
 Mass  8.00am 

Adoration after Mass 
Taekwondo - 4.30pm, 

5.45 & 7.00pm 
Choir Practice 7.15pm 

 

Tuesday 1 March 
 Mass   8.00am 

Rosary after Mass 
Samaritans  9.00am 

RCIA 6.30pm 
 

 Wednesday 2 March 
Ash Wednesday  
 Mass  9.00am 

Delamore Mass  4.45pm 
Encounter 3.30pm 

 Mass  7.00pm 
 
 

 Thursday 3 March  
Mass  8.00am 

Perpetual Adoration after 
Mass until Friday Mass 

Encounter Youth   6.30pm 
(In Parish Hall) 

 
  Friday 4 March 
Mass   8.00am 

Christian Meditation 9.00am 
Padua Mass  10.50am 

    
Saturday 5 March 

Baptism Information   11.00am 
Reconciliation   4.00pm  

Mass  5.00pm 
(Sunday Vigil) 

 
Sunday 6 March 

Mass   7.30am & 9.30am 
(RCIA Rite of Election 
during 9.30am Mass) 

Baptisms 11.00am 
Kedron Youth   3.30pm 

Mass  5.30pm 

To receive the Parish Newsletter and other resources by email, please print your details here, tear 
off this section, and drop it in the suggestion box at the church door or give it to Fr Mario or Rob. 

Name: ________________________________  Email: ____________________________________ 
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"WORLD DAY OF PRAYER Ecumenical Service for 2022 is to be held on Fri-
day 4th March at All Saints Anglican Church, 501 Hamilton Road, Chermside 
commencing at 10.30am followed by Morning Tea.  This year’s WDP will focus 
on England, Wales and Northern Ireland. 
ALL are warmly invited to attend and pray together with other Christian denomi-

nations in this region.   Please bring a plate to share for Morning Tea.  If you 
require any further information contact Mary Anne Lucas on 0412 323 669.” 

PIETY STALL 
Little Black Book for Easter - 2022 

Are you ready to commence your Lenten journey?  The Little Black Book could lend 
you a hand.  The book contains daily meditations commencing from Sunday 27th Feb-
ruary through to Easter Sunday. These will be available at the Piety Stall as from 
weekend 12th February.  The cost is still $4.00 each. 
Janice Lowcock,  Convenor 

We would also like to acknowledge Lydia Kirby who has stepped down as Convenor 
at our piety stall.  Thank you Lydia for your wonderful contribution to and care of our 
piety stall over a long time.  You and our other volunteers over many years have 
helped so much in this work of support for the Franciscan missions. 

Join us at our Ash Wednesday Mass  
2nd March 

9.00am and 7.00pm 



Grounds/
Maintenance  
Position Now 
Available 
Part-time Position - 4 days per week 
Experience Essential Current Police 
Certificate Required 
COVID-19 Vaccination Required  
 
Please apply by submitting a cover 
letter and resume to manag-
er@delamoreretirement.com.au  

The Samaritan Community—Good News 
The Samaritans Community will be commencing  on 

Tuesday 1st March.  This day happens to be Pancake 
Tuesday or  Shrove Tuesday– the last day before the 

commencement of Lent.  
So this will be a double celebration. 

A reminder please: We will require to see your 
‘double’ vaccination certificate on entry.   

This may be on your phone or if that is not possi-
ble, you will need a printed certificate. 

On the behalf of the Samaritan Committee. 

St Anthony’s School PREP  

Enrolments 2023  
If you have a daughter or son who will be 

commencing Prep in 2023, please click on 

the following link for all the informa�on on 

how to enroll. 

Enrolments 
(stanthonyskedron.qld.edu.au) 

Please pass this informa�on onto friends 

and neighbors who may be considering a 

2023 Prep enrolment at St Anthony’s. 

The Leadership Team will be conduc�ng 

interviews for all applicants - including sib-

lings.  The interviews will at the start in 

Week 5, from Monday 7 March. 

Children eligible to commence Prep are 

those who will turn four by 30 June in the 

preceding year.

 

Children Born   Eligible for Prep 

Year  

1 July 2017 to 30 

June 2018  2023  

St Therese’s Parish, Kedron  

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL MEMBERS 2022 

Fr Mario  
Debattista OFM 

Carmel       
Burroughs 

 Our Goals - A work in progress as we 
move into 2022 

·To acknowledge and support the activities 
and ministries within which parishioners cur-
rently share their gifts, talents and time within 

our faith community. 
 

·To support in “Promoting the Church’s mis-
sion to live and communicate the love and 

values of Christ in our world.” 
 

·To encourage ways in which all parishioners 
can participate meaningfully to foster an in-
clusive and welcoming community where 

people know, understand and care for others. 
 

·To inspire people in the wider community to 
be actively involved with our Parish. 

Peter 
Ivers 

Theresa  
Sheen  

Camille 
Feng  

Paula  
Goodwin  

Sharyn 
McManus 

Maureen  
Carnes 

Michael 
Tryell  

Mav Green 

Floyd 
Godinho 

Nino 
Caranese  

Jay 
Lequertier  

Jessie 
Chripcuk 

HEALING MASS - BARDON 

Are you in need of healing? Come to the first Friday of the 
month Healing Mass at St. Mary Magdalene's, 24 Cecil Road, 
Bardon, Friday, 4th March, 2022 at 7.30pm. Fr. Joe McKay, 
Chaplain to Padua College and National Spiritual Assistant to 
the Secular Franciscan Movement, will be the celebrant. Per-
sonal prayer for healing will be offered during Mass.  COVID 
requirements relating to the wearing of masks and social dis-
tancing, will be followed. For further information, contact Len 
Airey on 0421 977 849 or by email to lenpatairey@gmail.com 



Something for the Kids... 

 
For your dental NEEDS : 

 
Dr Norris FENG 
 

BRITE FAMILY  DENTAL 
 

1/236 Stafford Road 
STAFFORD Qld 4053 

3359 1029 
www.britefamilydental.com.au 

Cuts on Clifford 
Barbara Goddard 

 
132 Clifford Street, 

Stafford Heights  
 

Phone 3359 5199 
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The Parish of Kedron and 
the Diocese of Brisbane 
are committed to the care, 
wellbeing and protection 
of children, young people 
and people at risk in our 
community. May our mes-
sage be that child protec-
tion and the dignity of eve-
ry person is the responsi-
bility of every adult.  You 
can find out more about 
the Church’s work in this 
area at: 
www.catholic.org.au/
Safeguardingsunday  


